
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09577.-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 8:59 AM 
To: 'Floyd Roberts' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Regarding Proposed Water and Sewer Rate Increase in Grenelefe from Condo 

Owner 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
reguest. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Floyd Roberts <froberts-l@comcast.net> 
Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2025 10:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Regarding Proposed Water and Sewer Rate Increase in Grenelefe from Condo Owner 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Floyd Roberts, owner of the condo in the Aspenwood/Grenelefe community at 77 Aspen 
Drive, Haines City, FL 33844. I moved here from New Jersey in May of this year, and I love this 
beautiful community. However, being that I am almost 82 years old, and I am on a fixed income, I 
must write to you to say that I strongly oppose the proposed water and sewer rate increase in 
Grenelefe because it will cause a financial hardship on me, as I am sure it will do for other condo 
owners in this community, especially due to the fact that, these days, several people are trying to 
make ends meet simply to get the basic necessities. I appreciate your thoughtful consideration of the 
effect that such a high increase will have on the community, and request that you reconsider your 
plans. Thank you for taking the time to read my message. 

Kind regards, 

Floyd Roberts 


